
American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 

August 1, 2001 
 
RE:  Interpoch Technology Inc. 
FCC ID:  PRL-IWE100U 
 
There continues to be some minor problems with Exhibits associated with several of your spread spectrum reports. 
Please address. 
 

1.) The only items which should be checked off as Confidential at the AmericanTCB website are those items 
which are noted in the Request for Confidentiality letter. When this procedure is not followed, extra 
processing time may be added to the application. 

2.) Cover Letters can never be held Confidential. This flag will be removed from the POA and Confidentiality 
Letter before uploading to the FCC website. 

3.) The photographs are a mix of Internal and External views. Please segregate the photos into one exhibit 
for Internal Photographs, and a second exhibit for External Photographs. Since Confidentiality is 
requested for Internal Photographs, the Grant cannot be issued until these are properly separated. 

4.) Please provide better photographic views of the external ports on this device. 
5.) Please make all photographs one to a page. 2.1033(b)(7) implies the preferred size is A4 (8” x 10”). 
6.) Please shrink the total file sizes for photographs. There are very few instances where a complete set of 

internal or external views should be more than 1MB. 
 
 

 
 
William H. Graff 
Examining Engineer 
President and Director of Engineering 
mailto:whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 

mailto:whgraff@AmericanTCB.com

